
Tim Pace reported via email Fri, 20 Nov 2020  

In response to the filing complaint issued by Glen Morgan on Oct 29, 2020: 

The Campaign to Elect Ana Ruiz Peralta, does not have a professional treasurer as stated by Glen 

Morgan and we watched a video and worked with PDC throughout the campaign to submit each report 

to the best of our knowledge of what was needed and although we were late in some filings due to 

some obstacles throughout this COVID pandemic we submitted the reports as quickly as possible.  We 

have taken the information from the complaint and with this new knowledge have worked diligently to 

update our records in ORCA and have submitted the amended reports, as requested, with the exception 

of the C4 for period 7/14 to 7/27, which we have been having technical difficulties with ORCA submitting 

this report and have been working with PDC support to resolve this matter which PDC support is still 

looking into at this time and responded back today (11/20/20) that they will let us know when they can 

help further.   Let me know if we can wait for resolution in this matter or if there is other means to 

resolve the filing complaint.  We understand the limitations and complications resulting from COVID 

restrictions may cause to resolve if needed. 

Thank you 

Tim Pace 


